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Change in the number of shares and votes in Enea 
Aktiebolag
In accordance with the resolution of the Annual General Meeting on 7 May 2024, Enea 
Aktiebolag has during May 2024 cancelled 412,747 ordinary shares repurchased under the 
company’s buyback program, as well as all 243,000 series C shares issued within the 
framework of an obsolete incentive program.

As of 31 May 2024, the total number of shares and votes in the company amounts to 21,202,484, of 
which all are ordinary shares with one vote each.

For more information contact:

Anders Lidbeck, President & CEO
Phone: +46 8 507 140 00
E-mail: ir@enea.com

The information in the press release is such that Enea Aktiebolag is required to disclose pursuant to the 
Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the 
agency of the contact person set out above, at 09.00 CEST on 31 May 2024.

About Enea
We are a world-leading specialist in advanced telecom and cybersecurity software with a vision to make 
the world's communications safer and more efficient. Our solutions connect, optimize and protect 
communications between companies, people, devices and things worldwide. We are present in over 80 
markets and more than 4.5 billion people rely on our technology every day when they connect to mobile 
networks or use the Internet. Enea is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden and is listed on NASDAQ 
Stockholm. Visit us at enea.com

Enea is required to make the information in this press release public pursuant to the Financial 
Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication at 9:00 a.m. on May 31, 2024.
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